
 
  
Olean City School District 
Operations Committee Meeting 
Tuesday, May 1, 2018 
401 Wayne Street 
OIMS – LGI Room 
4:30 pm 
 
Present:  Frank Steffen, Jr.  John Bartimole 

Mary Hirsch-Schena  Paul Hessney 
Jen Mahar   Aaron Wolfe 
Jen Kless   Kathy Elser 
Rick Moore   Vicki Zaleski-Irizarry 
 

Guest:  Brian Crawford 
 

 
 

2018-2019 Code of Conduct Proposed Revisions – Brian Crawford 

 Mr. Crawford noted meetings were held on January 31st and February 13th 

 Recommended revisions were discussed 

 The proposed revisions will be presented at the June 12th BOE 

 The Code of Conduct Public Hearing will be held on June 26th prior to the BOE meeting 
 
School Safety 

 Mr. Moore reported that the list or concerns/suggestions discussed at the March forum have been 
reviewed with the Safety Committee, Buildings and Grounds Committee as well as the Audit/Finance 
Committee 

 The proposed 2018-2019 budget includes some funding to address some of the issues/concerns 

 Mr. Moore has met with the City of Olean Mayor and Chief of Police to discuss school safety 

 Request that Probation Officers remain in Olean schools 
 
HS VoTech offering  

 Mr. Moore distributed information regarding the number of high school students that attend Career and 
Technical Education classes at BOCES 

 The BOCES 2017-2018 CTE Program Catalog was distributed to attendees 

 Frank noted that the shortages in the construction, heating, plumbing, mechanics, machinists, etc. trades 
fields 

 
Other 

 
2017-2018 Committee Goals (On-going) 

 Cycle to review textbooks and curriculum maps 

 Review policies 

 Data analysis (add SWD to the list) – where we are; we do we want to be 

 Parent involvement/family engagement – be pro-active 

 Differentiated learning – collect data for one year to determine what is currently being done; financial 
impact of incorporating in the 18-19 budget (ie, STEM, STEAM, Susan Hentz) 

 ESSA implementation – training/impact on schools 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 5:20 pm 
 
Next meeting: June 5, 2018 at 4:30 



 


